
Sunday Adult Education | Lounge | 9 AM
May 27:  We will gather in the Westminster Theater to

watch a DVD lecture by Ken Bailey entitled Mary, the

Mother of Jesus. 

Westminster Bible Class |  Parlor | 9 am
As we conclude our study centered around the theme

acknowledging God, our focus will be on giving praise to God

through worship and stewardship of our whole lives. 

May 27:  Memorial Weekend | Psalm 34:1-10; Hebrews

2:17-18 | Rejoicing in Restoration | Ellen Davis 

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHOOL                                                          
There will be NO SUNDAY SCHOOL today.

Summer Sunday School 

Begins June 3, following the Children’s Conversation             

Faith Village Computer Lab available for children ages K – 5th

grade. Children ages 3- 5  Grade are welcome to join us forth

our summer video/ lesson series, “Buck Denver asks… What’s

in the Bible?” featuring lessons on the New Testament.  

Younger children are welcome in the Nursery/Toddler areas in

Room 210. 

Middle/High School Youth will not meet for the summer.
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This Sunday’s worship will be televised on Windstream

channel 13 and Spectrum channel 1302 on Thursday at 12:30

p.m. and  Saturday at 1 p.m.  Listen to the current week’s

sermon on KFOR 1240 AM on Sundays at 10 a.m. or any time

online at www.westminsterlincoln.org.  

If you or someone you know has been admitted to the

hospital, please contact the church office at 402-475-6702 to

notify our pastors. It’s helpful to know the hospital and length

of stay, so calls can be made as requested.

Serving Today:

Ushers:  Steve Larson, Sammi Lowery, Tracy Sanford, Carol

Shelbourn, Ron Wachter and Matt Wood. 

Greeters: Marijane Hancock and Gwen Hlava.

Acolytes: Tayler & Skyler Bennett.

FOLLOW us on Twitter: @LincolnWPC 

LIKE us on Facebook: WPC Lincoln

JOIN our FB Group: Lincoln Westminster Presbyterian

Church

 

May 27, 2018

  

Welcome to Westminster                      

We are so glad you are here today! 

There are refreshments in the Garden Room before and

after worship. 

        

     “I am the vine, 

you are the branches....”

mailto:Tracy@westminsterlincoln.org.
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Westminster Events & News  
YOUTH FUNDRAISER: SCREAMERS DINING & CABARET
Brunch & Cabaret | 803 Q Street | June 3 | 10-2 PM           

The Youth are holding another church wide fundraiser to help

them get to Lohmen Germany this summer! All you have to do

is enjoy brunch on June 3 from 10-2 and tell them that you are

participating in Westminster's Youth Fundraiser. Bring some

friends, enjoy brunch & have fun. Visit their website at

www.screamersdining.com.

VBS ROLLING RIVER RAMPAGE:                                         
June 17 noon-2pm; June 18-20, 9 am- Noon                        

Ages 4-Grade 5 | Family kick-off on Sunday, June 17

Experience the Ride of a Lifetime with God! Join us for 10:30

worship, followed by lunch, registration, and the beginning of

an adventure down the river! Registration open at

www.westminsterlincoln.org.

Presbyterians in the Park | Band Shell – Antelope Park

Sunday, June 24 | 10:30 AM

Bring blankets, lawn chairs and gather for worship in the

park. After worship you are invited to a potluck lunch at

the Auld Recreation Center. Member Care Ministry will

provide fried chicken and drinks. A free will offering will

be taken. What should you bring? Glad you asked. Last

names beginning with A-M bring a dessert; N-Z bring a

side dish. Please bring a serving spoon for your dish to

serve 10-12 people. Consider bringing allergen free items

(no nuts, dairy, gluten, etc.) and label your dish please.

There will be no Sunday School classes. 8:00 am worship

will be in the Chapel per usual. See you in the park!

CREATIVE ARTS CAMP | July 23-27                     
Kindergarteners through 5  graders will explore theirth

creativity through art, music and movement activities. All

classes will be led by an expert in the area. Register online at

www.westminsterlincoln.org.

History Buffs May—August

We will not have a formal History Buffs meeting

again until September 8th depending on the time

for the NU vs CU football game.

LOUNGE DEMO CREW

On Saturday, May 19 , in less than 2 1/2 hours, a volunteer th

crew removed the ceiling grid, paneling, drywall, carpet,

closets on the north wall, and took the room down to the bare 

studs. Jason Woita estimated that they saved the church

around $2000.  Those who volunteered were Dave and Kathy

Anderson, Dave Atkinson, Clay Bradley, Kevin Bryson, Gary

Haller, Steve Hughes, Steve and Sandi Larson, Bob Leavitt,

Dale Minter, Rob Otte, Tom Pappas, Ed Plander, Bruce and

Margaret Sheffield, Jim White, John Paul Wirrick, and Jason

Woita. 

Did You Know?

There is an Emergency Human Needs Fund?

This fund is used to help church members with rent, utilities,

etc. It is at the Pastor’s desecration when and how much

financial help is given.  Contributions to this fund can be sent

to the Business Administrator and marked “human needs” in

the memo line.

The Andrew McDonald Church Growth Endowment

The Endowment that has been set up in Westminster’s

Foundation in honor of Rev. Dr. Andrew McDonald is for

Church Growth. Dr. McDonald is very passionate on

enabling the church to grow – this is how he wants the

endowment to be used. If you would like to contribute to

this endowment – we will continue taking gifts. Just mark

your check or offering envelope McDonald or Church

Growth, or Text #WPCGIVING and note Church Growth

or McDonald. Let us help Westminster continue to grow.

Great Opportunity to join the 10:30 A/V Team                   

Would you like to help Westminster’s worship sound

great LIVE in the sanctuary and look awesome online?

The Westminster A/V Team is looking to grow. Previous

experience or not we’d love to talk with you. Training will

be provided to make sure you feel comfortable in the

A/V booth. Contact John Ross

john@westminsterlincoln.org for more information.

Our May Creation Challenge— 

If a light burns in a meeting room . . .

and there’s no one there to see it, does it still use electricity?

Electricity is an amazing resource, but its production does

result in a cost to the environment and to Westminster’s

bottom line. Creation care means we use our resources

efficiently. If you are the last one to leave a room, please turn

out the light.

Let's try to develop a better habit this month: 

Last one out, "Outen the lights!"

The Food Pantry The food pantry is in need of oatmeal,

canned fruit, mac & cheese, Spaghettios and canned

vegetables. Thank you for your continued support & helpful

contributions.

If your phone or email has changed, please notify the

church office by contacting tracy@westminsterlincoln.

org, or by calling 402-475-6702.
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